
 JOIN OUR HOST FAMILY. 
 

 

Local families have been educating today’s youth by exchanging students 

overseas through the Rotary Youth Exchange program for more than 20 years 

and we would like to invite you to join our growing family of host parents.  The 

benefits are immeasurable and often build life-long, world-wide friendships! 

 

We are urgently looking for families who can welcome an overseas student 

into their home for three months while they attend Willetton Senior High 

School.  Financial and mentoring support is provided.  

 

Starting in April this year, we need  

host families mid-month between:  
 

APRIL to JULY 2018 

JULY to OCTOBER 2018 

OCTOBER to JANUARY 2019 

JANUARY to APRIL 2019 

APRIL to JULY 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT US NOW FOR MORE INFORMATION   

Visit the Rotary Youth Exchange website at www.ryea.org.au/host-families 

or call Paul Daly on 0417 928 991 

We are in search of local FAMILIES to help build DREAMS 

http://www.ryea.org.au/host-families

